
Thursday 8th February 2024,

Year 4 - 6 Bring a Taaonga to School Day

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

During Term One, students will be learning about their Identity and how it is shaped by relationships,
connections and / or the environment. As part of this learning, we would like to invite students to bring
along a treasure or taaonga that is special or important to them and their identity. They can bring this to
school anytime in the next week, and will have the opportunity to share this with their peers, discussing
why it is important to them.

To keep items safe, we request that students hand their taaonga to their teacher in the morning, and have
this returned to them at the end of the day. Alternatively, you are most welcome to send a photograph to
your class teacher (email addresses below), and the item can be shared with the class that way. Should
you wish to do this, please ensure the name of the child is included in the body of the email.

Room 16 - Miss Aimee Je�rey - aimeej@cgschool.ac.nz
Room 17 - Mrs Ashna Nathman - ashnan@cgschool.ac.nz
Room 18 - Ms Emma Wolstonholme - emmawol@cgschool.ac.nz
Room 19 - Mrs Evelyn Hopkinson - evelynh@cgschool.ac.nz
Room 20 - Mrs Georgina Hamilton - georginah@cgschool.ac.nz
Room 21 - Miss Annalise Maggs - annalisem@cgschool.ac.nz
Room 22 - Miss Sophia Maher - sophiam@cgschool.ac.nz
Room 23 - Mrs Subashni Prakash - subashnip@cgschool.ac.nz

Nga Mihi,

Louise Turmer
Assistant Principal (Senior School)


